
Appendix 1 

To the Members of Watford Council, 

Being Vice-chair is an important role in assisting with the smooth running of full council. The role 

then progresses to Chair, bringing in further commitment to help and support local charities and 

organisations around Watford. Supporting our town is key for us as a community to further develop 

and act as a role model to our constituents. I want to show Watford as a caring, welcoming, and 

ambitious town that sets its goals high, finds solutions and works hard for its residents and 

community. 

This year I have chaired the task group on EV Vehicles, been the vice chair of Membership 

Development been a member of Overview & Scrutiny, and Licensing Committee. I have also spoken 

on behalf of our residents and our ward at Development Management. I have numerous years of 

experience chairing and managing meetings from my work with TFL and being a trade union 

member and representative. 

As Vice-chair of Watford Council I will work with the Chair, Officers and all Members to ensure 

everyone’s voice is heard, that we have open and honest debate and to encourage strong public 

engagement with the council. 

Councillor Simon Feldman 
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